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"COMMUNICATION" is a newsletter to give you information on what is happening in Kokusaika, the

Welcome (back) Messages

Message from Rob our new ALT

from the Freshmen Questionnaire

Past Events

Certification
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Hi, everyone. How are you? The new school year has started. We, the International Course

teachers, hope it will be a very productive and rewarding year for you.
Here are your teachers this year:

Homeroom teachers (subject) Sub-Homeroom teachers
1° Year E F E F
2" Year E F E F
3" Year D E F D E F
Head of the Course

The International Course is a place

full of energy and passion from the students and the teachers,
full of opportunities to expand your horizon and to develop your full potentials.
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To the 1%t Year:

To the 2™ Yeard

To the 3™ Years
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Welcome (back) to Mariiwiu ¥

Your goals must be clear and specific!!

From the freshmen questionnaire
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